
Be Safe – stay indoors 
 

Be Kind 
 

 
 

Dear Friends 
As we continue through these times of social isolation many will be struggling, 
but I know you are all doing the best you can to support one another and we 
thank you for that.   
Also a big thank you to those of you who are still working and therefore facing 
risks every day.   
 
Newsletter and Worship sheet 
I hope you have received the sheets we have sent out and if you hear of 
anyone who hasn’t, then please do let me know. 
Rev Julian Pursehouse, the chair of the District, was supposed to have been 
in the circuit this weekend.  He has a copy of our worship sheet and will be 
using it on Sunday; he will be joining us all in this way. 
 
Tonight (26th March) 8pm 
A reminder that you are asked to stand outside your front door or on the 
balcony and applaud as we say thank you to the NHS workers and key 
workers for all that they are doing. 
 
Clocks 
Don’t forget to put your clock forward on Sunday by 1 hour as we move into 
British Summer Time 
 
Prayers 
Yesterday we were asked to pray the Lord’s Prayer at mid-day; this is 
something I am suggesting that we do every day. It will link us all in prayer. 
 
Circuit Office 
The circuit office is now closed and Adrian is working from home and is 
contactable on the usual circuit office email address 
circuit.admin@hotmail.com . Any phone calls, then please phone Debbie on 
01284 754574. 
 
 
Rita, Ruth and I would like you to know that we feel very sad that we cannot 
be sitting with you and holding your hand at this time of need, but please be 
assured we are holding you in prayer. 
 
Please be safe, be kind, stay indoors and together we will get through this and 
grow in strength.  God loves you and when you are feeling lonely remember 
God is holding you. 
 
God bless 
Debbie, Rita and Ruth 
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